
V I C T O R I A N
EARLY YEARS
A W A R D S
2 0 2 0
Recognising dedicated early 
childhood professionals

NOMINATIONS ARE OPEN
Nominations close Monday 6 July 2020

The Victorian Early Years Awards recognise the 
early childhood teachers, organisations and 
services that are leading the way in improving
outcomes for children and families.

If you know an early childhood teacher, 
organisation, initiative, program or project making  
a difference to the lives of children, you can 
nominate them for one of these awards:

•	 Teacher of the Year Award

•	 improving access and participation in    
early learning

•	 supporting parents to build their capacity 
and confidence

•	 creating collaborative community partnerships

•	 promoting children’s health and wellbeing

•	 continuity of early learning

•	 the Emeritus Professor Collette Tayler Excellence 
in Educational Leadership Award

•	 The Minister’s Award.

Find out more and nominate at:

www.education.vic.gov.au/veya

by Monday 6 July 2020

For more information contact:

early.years.awards@edumail.vic.gov.au

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/awards/Pages/eyawards.aspx?Redirect=1

